
TERM 2 : FRIDAY 25 MAY
2018

WELCOME TO THE TEAM
It is my pleasure to introduce Carmen Pasapera as our newest member of the team.

Carmen joined the College at the start of Term 2 as our Marketing and Community Relations
Manager. She has a wide range of experience in the marketing field particularly in the area of
digital space  Carmen is a mum to four young children and lives in the local area.

Carmen has already been busy working on our new College website which will be launched this
term, establishing our Facebook page and starting the preparation for the Southwest Festival in
August. She would love you to "Like" our Thomas Hassall Anglican College Facebook page so that
you can see highlights of activities at our College.

Some of our Class Parents have had a chance to meet Carmen at various activities around the
College and I am sure many of you will also get the opportunity to meet her in the coming
months. She would love to hear your feedback and ideas for community events. Her email
address is cpasapera@thac.nsw.edu.au and she can be contacted via the front office.

No doubt you will be hearing from Carmen soon regarding the festival and our new website.

Rebecca Clarke
Business Manager
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